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To
Mr. Shu Lea Cheang

Obiet : DAK'ART 2014Invitation

Dear Sir.
I am very glad to inform you that you are selected for the llth

edition of the Biennale of the Contemporary African Art, which will take
place in Dakar from May 09th to June 08th 2014.

Your creation "Composting the net" (web art) will take part to the
exposition dedicated to invited artists of the cultural diversity.

I also express you my sincere congratulations, and we are waiting
for you in Dakar from May 06th to 13th. The Biennale Management Office
will take care of your airticket (coming and going back) and the costs of
your stay (restoration and accommodation).

However, you are responsible for the costs of the packaging and
your visa. The selected creations are already ensured and they will be
turned back by the end of the Biennale. lndeed, they are accepted by the
temporary transit in Dakar, so they will not be sold. You will shortly
receive an agreement in which all formalities'will figure.

We remain in your disposition for any further information, while
hoping to count you among our guests soon in Dakar.

Your faithfully.
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